
 

Year 3/4 Autumn Term 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We hope that you had a lovely 

summer break and are ready for 

the new School Year. 

We have lots going on for the 

children to look forward to! 
 

 

General Reminders 
 PE/Outdoor day will be 

every Wednesday. Please 

could pupils wear PE kits to 

school on that day. 

 Children will read in 

class.  Books will be sent home 

weekly. Please encourage your 

child to read at home and 

bring their books to school 

daily. 

 Homework will be posted 

on Teams every Friday. 

 Spellings will be given 

every Wednesday and posted 

on Teams weekly. 

 

This Term’s Topic is: 

Playlist 
This Term’s Topic has a Musical focus: 
What’s that noise? A bash? A crash? A shake, a 

rattle or a low, bass hum?  

Which do you prefer – an acoustic singer or a 

booming brass band? A solitary voice singing 

sweetly and quietly or a magnificent choir lifting 

the roof?  

Take out your ear plugs as you journey through the 

valley of sound and find out about instruments, the 

sounds they make and how they are produced. 

 Discover how sounds are made and which sounds 

travel the furthest.  

Then, sing up and compose a class song for the 

local talent contest, Class Factor. 

 Can you write a number one hit? 

 Be sure to stand up straight, warm up your voice 

and sing your heart out.  

When your performance is done, sit back and listen 

to calming classical melodies, a soothing lullaby or 

your favourite boy band ballad. 

 Can you hear me over there?  

Or do I need to TALK MORE LOUDLY? 

 

Snack 
Please could children bring 

fruit, yoghurt or 

vegetables for their 

playtime snack. 

 
 

This term’s novels are: 
 Poems to Perform by Julia Donaldson 

The Bear and the Piano by David Litchfield.  
 

             
We have these books in class, but children 

 may wish to use their pocket money to  
purchase their own copies. 

If you have any queries or concern, 
please do not hesitate to ask. 

Thank you, 
Mrs Goddard & Mrs Morgan 


